
  
 
 

Technology Implementation Office 
Clean Cars for All Program (CCFA) Advisory 

    December 6, 2022 
 

This Advisory is provided to inform you the CCFA replacement vehicle maximum sale price 
has increased to $48,000 (excluding taxes, fees, warranties, or accessories). The previous 
maximum was $46,000. This Advisory will help you achieve compliance with this updated 
CCFA requirement. 
 

           ATTENTION: CCFA PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS AND AUTHORIZED DEALERSHIPS 
 
CCFA REPLACEMENT VEHICLE MAXIMUM SALE PRICE INCREASED 
TO $48,000 (EXCLUDING TAXES, FEES, WARRANTIES, OR 
ACCESSORIES) 

           SUBJECT: 

 
Effective immediately, the maximum sale price for CCFA replacement vehicles is $48,000 
(excluding taxes, fees, warranties, or accessories). Manufacturer rebates can be counted 
against this vehicle price cap. For example, if a vehicle price is $50,000 and there is a $2,500 
manufacturer rebate, then the vehicle is eligible for CCFA. Rebates such as the Clean Fuel 
Reward and Clean Vehicle Rebate Project are not manufacturer rebates and do not count 
against the vehicle price cap. The previous maximum vehicle sale price was $46,000.  

 
Awarded CCFA participants with sales contracts or lease agreements executed after 
November 30, 2022 qualify for the updated $48,000 maximum vehicle sale price, even if the 
maximum sale price listed in participants’ Clean Vehicle Checklist or Terms and Conditions is 
lower. All other requirements in the CCFA award letter, Clean Vehicle Checklist, and Terms 
and Conditions are still in effect. 
 
Please visit the Eligible Replacement Vehicles web page (https://www.baaqmd.gov/funding-
and-incentives/residents/clean-cars-for-all/resources/eligible-replacement-vehicles) and 
consult participant’s award letter and Clean Vehicle Checklist for more information about 
vehicle eligibility and requirements.  
 
Replacement vehicles must be purchased from dealerships listed on the Clean Cars for All 
Authorized Dealership List on the CCFA website (https://www.baaqmd.gov/funding-and-
incentives/residents/clean-cars-for-all/resources/participating-dealerships).  

 
For any questions regarding this advisory, please contact Clean Cars for All staff using the 
information below, depending on if you are a participant or a dealership. 
 
Participant questions: email cleancars@gridalternatives.org, or call 855-256-3656 
Dealership questions: email cleancarsforall@baaqmd.gov 
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